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It is not necessary to report attendance at regular Club meetings or to report your entries in print/slide competitions.  Reporting 
participation in Nevada Camera Club functions is also not necessary, as the various Committee Chairpersons will report this 
information to the Merit Committee.

Merits can be earned by participating in nearly any kind of photographic activity.  Publication or exhibition of your photos can also 
earn merits.  Please be very specific, i.e. dates, locations, etc. in describing those photographic activities that you participated in during 
the month.

Additional information may be obtained by contacting a member of the Merit Committee.
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